
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Holly Derbyshire, Markus Shaw, Henry Boon 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Jacob Morris passed his Stage 1 Swimming  

Website Updates 

We are now on week 3 of the lunch menus  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities. Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Henry Boon 

 Busy Bees - Kaiden Adey  

 Terrific Tigers - Joe Pedley  

 Perfect Panthers - Billy-Joe Keightley  

 Learning Lions - Jacob Kidd  

 Wise Owls - Ellie-Paige Morris 

 Super Squirrels - Lacey-Mae Johnson  

 Brilliant Badgers - Mia Betts 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jayden Amery  

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Lacey Totton  

 Busy Bees - Millie Carr 

 Terrific Tigers - Mailli Holley  

    Perfect Panthers - Anneleise Roberts  

 Learning Lions - Naomi Dyson  

 Wise Owls - Georgia Rafferty  

 Super Squirrels - Elouise Barkess 

 Brilliant Badgers - Esme Hancock 

 Fantastic Foxes - Lillie-Mae Patterson 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Mason Burns 

 Busy Bees - Grace Hudson 

 Terrific Tigers - Skylar Mycock  

  Perfect Panthers - Evie Cashmore  

 Learning Lions - Riley Hunt 

 Wise Owls - Emily Meir 

 Super Squirrels - Isabelle Green 

 Brilliant Badgers - Alfie Potts 

 Fantastic Foxes - Tilly Redfern  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Amelia Sutton  
      

Christmas Pantomime  

A reminder that the £4.00 payment is due Thursday                     

21st November.  

If you require a barcode please contact the school office. 

Children in need  

On Tuesday two of our pupils went up to Knypersley to cheer on 

the Rickshaw Challenge as it passed through the town. Despite the 

cold and wet conditions, it was great to see so many people        

supporting such a good cause.  

Also a big thank you to all of the children who came to school 

dressed in multi-colours today and donated money to Children in 

Need.  

Watch this space to find out the amount we raised! 

 

Remembrance Parade 

On Sunday we attended the parade in Biddulph. Thank you to those children 

who came to represent the school. A special thank you to Ellie-Paige, Jacob 

and Noah, who laid the Remembrance Wreath for us at the Cenotaph. On 

Monday, we had a special focus day in school. Miss Day led our assembly. 

The children completed poems, writing, history and art linked to                            

Remembrance.  

We also stood silently at 11.00 for 2 minutes in honour of the soldiers who have 

served, been injured and died. Thank you for the support given to the British 

Royal Legion in buying poppies and other items in school.  

School Council  

The school council have had a busy week! On Wednesday our 

Year 3 reps went to the town hall for a Learners Forum meeting 

and today they have held the Head Boy/Girl interviews. 

Find out next week who they have chosen…  

Book Tokens - The Sun Newspaper  

The Sun newspaper are running a competition to help schools win £600 worth 

of free books for the library!  

We need your support to help collect 3,500 tokens from The Sun newspaper 

to qualify. 

 These tokens will be available from Saturday 23rd November to Saturday 18th 

January. 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Year 3 Circus Day  

Monday 18th November  

 

Mental Health Support Drop-in  

Monday 18th November 2:45pm 

 

Y1 Parent Workshop - Phonics  

Monday 18th November  

 

Y2 Parent Workshop - SATs Prep 

Thursday 21st November  

 

Whole School Parent Workshop -

CPA in Maths  

Monday 25th November  

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 29th November  

 

Nativity Week  

Monday 9th to Friday 13th          

December 

 

Whole School Pantomime  

Wednesday 11th December  

 

Immunisations 

Monday 16th December  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

15th November 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can respect others 
opinions  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 88.39% Busy Bees 97.80%   

Terrific Tigers 94.44% 

Perfect Panthers 98.85% Learning Lions 97.04% 

Super Squirrels 98.39%  Wise Owls 96.33% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.20%         Brilliant Badgers 100% 
 

Last weeks winners are Brilliant Badgers - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 96.59% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

School Admissions 

Is your child due to start Reception in September 2020?  

 Online applications are now open, you can apply at www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions.  

If your child is currently attending Nursery, you will still be required to apply for your September 

2020 reception place. 

  If you have any queries please contact the school office or admissions direct on 0300 111 8007  

Immunisations  

The Flu nasal spray immunisations will be on 

Monday 16th December.  

The consent form is a yes only consent form 

therefore if you have not returned the form then 

your child will not have the immunisation. 

If you have any query's please contact the team     

directly on 0300 124 0366 where they can record    

messages on their live electronic message log for 

the team to access. 

 

Parent Workshops  

A reminder that we have two parent      

workshops running next week.  

On Monday 18th November we have the 

Year 1  Phonics workshop running at 2:30pm 

and 5:30pm. 

On Thursday 21st November we have the 

Year 2 SATs prep workshops running at 

2:30pm and 5:30pm.  

Please let your child's class teacher know if 

you wish to attend.  

Anti-Bullying Week  

On Tuesday the children came to school in Odd Socks to launch the week. In our class assembly we learnt that it is 

good to be different and that we can accept our differences! This week’s theme was ‘Change Starts with us’ and 

we shared this link to help us learn more! https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-

day/odd-socks-day-2019  

On Thursday Mrs Nesbitt led our whole school assembly and relaunched our Superfriends!  

Ask your children all about it!  

House Points  
 
 

Saturn 228 

Mars 214 

Jupiter 318 

Earth 228 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day/odd-socks-day-2019
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day/odd-socks-day-2019

